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17 April 2024 

  

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 7 Food Technology 

Your child will shortly begin their Food Technology course. A requirement of the course is to 
undertake practical activities involving food. 

Please find attached with this letter details of ingredients that will be needed for their lessons to 
allow sufficient time for shopping. If there are any problems in providing ingredients, please 
contact your child’s food technology teacher by email or telephone so alternative arrangements 

can be made. Please give the school 48 hours’ notice. 

Please provide a plastic box, clearly labelled with your child’s name and class, for them to carry 
their food home.  

Please complete the google form link provided with this letter to acknowledge receipt of this 
letter and to indicate whether your child suffers from any allergies. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScgpETRPUJETknUG41sDGzI5ziIck0rCZObYE-

95CnLeGjJ8Q/viewform?usp=sf_link 

Yours sincerely 

   

Miss J Ashby 

Food Technology Department 
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